
 

 

 

17/01/22 

Leaving Certificate Mock Examinations & Revised Assessment 

Arrangements for Language Orals and Music 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The purpose of this letter is to update you in relation to both the Leaving Certificate Mock 
Examinations and the revised Leaving Certificate oral language examinations and the 
Leaving Certificate Music practical performance test for the 2022 Leaving Certificate.    

Leaving Certificate Mock Examinations 

The LC Mock examinations are due to commence on Thursday 10th February and will finish 

on Friday 19th February. 

As you may be aware, these examinations incur a charge which is normally paid through 

Way2Pay. 

You will receive a link to pay €130 from Way2Pay over the coming days. 

This charge covers the cost of all scripts for each exam plus the cost of correcting by 

external examiners. 

This charge has also been subsidised by the school. 

Revised Arrangements for LC Language Orals and LC Music Practical’s 

The 2022 Leaving Certificate oral language examinations and the Leaving Certificate Music 
practical performance test will be conducted, by SEC appointed examiners, in the school 
during the Easter holiday period using a revised 6-day model to run from Saturday 9th April 
to Thursday 14th April. 

It is important to note that these examinations are being held during the first week of the 
Easter holidays. 

Students will receive dates and times of their individual examination in these areas 
beforehand. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

_________________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 


